Danielle Mathews

—— —— — ———re———
From: Jennifer Arnold
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 9:13 AM
To: Michael Quint; Kimberly Flom; Danielle Mathews
Subject: FW: Craig Ranch Rezoning Case # 20-0066Z

Just an FYI

Jennifer Arnold, AICP
Director of Planning

City of McKinney | Development Services Division
221 N. Tennessee St. | McKinney, TX 75069
phone 972.547.7378 | jarnold@mckinneytexas.org

Please let us know how we’re doing by completing a brief survey.

From: Jeannie Smith

Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 2:53 PM

To: Jennifer Arnold <jarnold@mckinneytexas.org>
Subject: Craig Ranch Rezoning Case # 20-0066Z

| EXTERNAL SENDER ALERT: THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER. BE CAUTIDUS WHEN DPENING ATTACHMENTS OR CLICKING URLS LINKS.

Hello M's Arnold,
This email is in reference to the above rezoning case near the Spicewood community.

My husband and | live at 6304 Smithwick Drive, McKinney, TX 75070 in the Spicewood community.
We can agree with the proposed rezoning of Parcel D to office building (our first choice), then single
family homes (2nd choice), then townhomes (third choice). But, absolutely NO apartments!!!!!!!! This
would be fought vehemently from probably every single homeowner in Spicewood. NO MORE
APARTMENTS (please make that very clear to Mr. Craig). Thank you.

Sincerely,
Jeannie (and Randy) Smith



